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Dear Esteemed Patients, 
 
We hope this message finds you well and thriving. We write to you today with a deep 
sense of appreciation and nostalgia as the time has come for the retirement of a 
cherished member of our team, Dr. Roger Friedman, after an illustrious career spanning 
four decades in the field of plastic surgery. 
 
Dr. Friedman has been an integral part of our practice, bringing not only exceptional skill 
and expertise but also compassion and dedication to each and every patient he has 
served. His commitment to excellence and personalized care has touched the lives of 
countless individuals, leaving behind a legacy of beauty, confidence, and 
transformation. 
 
While we celebrate Dr. Friedman's remarkable career and the countless lives he has 
positively impacted, we understand that this news may bring forth a range of emotions 
for many of you who have entrusted him with your care over the years. Please know 
that your well-being and satisfaction have always been and will continue to be our top 
priority. 
 
As Dr. Friedman embarks on this new chapter of his life, we want to assure you that our 
practice remains steadfast in our commitment to providing the highest standard of care 
and service. Our team of skilled surgeons, aesthetic nurses, medical aestheticians, and 
staff are here to ensure that your needs are met with the same level of expertise, 
professionalism, and compassion that you have come to expect from us. 
 
Should you ever require any future assistance or wish to explore your options for 
continued care, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. Whether it's for a follow-up 
appointment, a consultation, or simply to say hello, we are always here for you. 
 
On behalf of everyone at Plastic Surgery Institute of Washington, we extend our 
heartfelt gratitude to Dr. Friedman for his decades of service and wish him a fulfilling 
and joyous retirement. We also extend our sincerest thanks to each and every one of 
you for your trust, loyalty, and support throughout the years. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our office at 301-881-
7770 or info@plasticsurgerynow.com. Thank you for allowing us the privilege of being a 
part of your journey. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Dr. Douglas Forman, Dr. Kathy Huang, and the PSIW Team 
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